
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

Katy Smyser, Investigative Producer at NCB5 Chicago, requested the following records: “which 

schools in Geneva Community Unit School District 304 have a stock of undesignated 

epinephrine auto-injectors, and which do not.  (Schools in Illinois are under no requirement to 

keep such a supply.)” 

 

This commercial FOIA request was received September 26, 2016, and responded to on 

September 27, 2016. It took two District employees a total of 15 minutes ($10.21) to respond to 

this FOIA request. Total attorney time equaled 0 hours ($0). 


